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Thursday Notice 
Jiggi Public School 

Wednesday, 8 August 2018 

1093 Jiggi Rd  Jiggi  NSW 2480 
 
 
T 6688 8221   F 6688 8360  jiggi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Principal- Mrs Michelle Stroud-Watts 

  
 

 

Term 3 – Week 2 

 
Students of the Week 

Digby J – Always thoughtful of others 
 
 
 

 
Coco – for being helpful & responsible  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Week 2  

Friday 3rd August  Terania District 
Athletic carnival 

   

Week 3  

Thursday 9th August  Tuckshop 
   

 

Week 4  

Monday 13th– 17th August Creative Arts 
Camp 

Wednesday 15th August  Life Education 
   

Week 5  

Thursday 23rd August  Zone Athletics 
Carnival 

   

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
Welcome back to term 3.  I trust everyone had 
a relaxing holiday.  We have a busy term 
ahead with our Opal’s excursion and the 
Lismore Performing Arts Festival. 
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Terania Athletics  
Tomorrow 
All Jiggi Gems will be attending the district 
athletics carnival tomorrow.  Parents are asked 
to transport their children to and from the 
event.  Students will need to be at Riverview 
Park by 8:45am for the march past.  The 
carnival will finish by 2pm. Mrs T and I will be 
at the carnival but we will have jobs on the 
track.  Mr Stroud-Watts will be there all day 
and will have the roll so if you take your child 
home please let him know.  Students 
understand they are not to go to the toilet 
without a buddy and must stay in our 
designated area.  We will have our shade 
structure.  There will be a canteen operating 
but students will need plenty of water.  They 
will also need their hat and sunscreen.  
Parents are responsible for making sure their 
children are adequately protected from the sun. 
Go Jiggi! 
 
 
Life Education 
Wednesday 15th August  Cost-$10 
This year is our turn to have the Life Education 
van come to Jiggi.  Larnook will be travelling 
here to join us in some activities and in the 
van.  We will be rotating around several 
activities and our P&C will be running a BBQ.   
The cost for the Life Education van is $10 per 
student.  Students will need money for the 
BBQ and cake stall.  Parents are asked to 
come along and help with the BBQ and donate 
baked treats for us to sell. Thanks.  
 
 
In-school public speaking comp 
Friday 7th September 
Each year Jiggi coordinates the Rivers Public 
Speaking competition.  It has helped increase 
student outcomes in writing and all students 
get to experience public speaking at some 
level, increasing their confidence for when they 
get to high school.  This year there are three 
levels to the competition.    The first is our in-
school comp to determine who our two 
students from both stage 2 and stage 3 will be 
to go through to the next round.  The second 
round (26th October) is held here at Jiggi 
School and involves all the schools in our Big 

Scrub learning community.  Jenny Dowel will 
be adjudicating this and will decide one student  
 
from both stages to go through to the grand 
final.  Then the third stage (16th November) is 
the grand final held at the Lismore City Hall 
next term and is adjudicated by our Rivers 
executive principal, Greg Smith.  All students 
have their list of topics to choose from and they 
are given time during class but I would strongly 
recommend assistance from home.   
All parents are invited to come to our in-school 
public speaking comp, which will be held on 
Friday 7th September commencing at 10am.  
Cath Marshal, relieving principal of Nimbin 
Central School will be adjudicating.  This will 
only involve those stage 2 and stage 3 
students who have elected to compete.  All 
students will be giving a speech in front of their 
class earlier in that week.   
So good luck stage 2 and 3 Jiggi Gems and 
get writing! 
 
 
Lake Ainsworth 
The Opal’s excursion is fast approaching.  If 
you haven’t already please start finalising 
payment for this.  You can now use the online 
payment through our school website.  Thanks.  
 
Lismore Performing Arts Festival 
We are participating, once again, in the PAF, 
which will be a night in week 7.  When we get 
the date I will let you know.  We are practising 
every week leading up to this so please ensure 
your child is at school every day so they don’t 
miss out on rehearsals.   
Please sign the attached notes. 
 
Mrs Stroud-Watts 
Principal 
 
 
 
Tuckshop  
 
Rostered for tuckshop duty on Thursday 9th 
August 2018 
 
Baking – Hornby & Stroud-Watts 
Serving – Patroni-Oort 
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